
South High School Jazz Band
coming to Church Hill Theatre

On 14 April 2017 there will be a concert at the Church Hill
Theatre with a Californian jazz band.

Entrance is free but there is a collection for Drake Music
Scotland an organisation which does so much good for adults
and children with disabilities so that they can play music
independently .
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